

SS Peter α Paul Catholic Primary School 0191 4552862 February 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We have had a lovely start to the second half of our Spring Term and your children have returned to school super smart and ready for work!

The whole school will be taking part in CAFOD's BIG LENT WALK this half term.

11th - 15th March

The School Council will be meeting soon to finalise the details.

Class Liturgical Prayer

Reception – 7th March at 9am **Y2** – 20th March at 9am

Class Assembly

Y5 – Thursday, 21st March at 9am

School Dinner Price Increase

School meals have stayed the same price since 2019. Unfortunately, due to inflation, the price of a school meal will increase after Easter.

Therefore, from Monday, 15th April the cost for a school meal will be £2.50. There is a packed lunch waiting list, so if you would like your child's name added to it, please contact the school office.

World Book Day Change of date now Friday 8th March

We will now be celebrating World Book
Day in school on Friday 8th March. This is
a change of date from the previous
newsletter. Children can come to school
dressed up as their favourite World Book
Day Character, or in their PE kit. Lots of fun
activities are planned in school to nurture our
love and enjoyment of reading.

If anyone has any preloved dressing up clothes they would like to donate to school for other children to wear on World Book Day that would be greatly appreciated.

We are also going to do a school book swap that day so any pre-loved books can be brought into school and swapped for a new book from our book swap stand.



Parent meetings/Phone calls

Telephone Calls Monday, 4th March.
Face-to-face Meeting in School hall – Wednesday, 6th March.
Please book via school website https://sspeterpaul.co.uk/

South Tyneside Music Festival The Customs House

Y2 will be performing on the afternoon of Thursday 7th March at 1.30pm.

Our **Choir** will be performing on Monday 4th March at 6.30pm.



Children's Absence & Lateness
Tel: 0191 4552862

Option 1 to leave a message.

Could parents please ring school on the first morning of their child's absence providing a reason and perhaps an indication (where known) of how long the absence will be for. If Mrs. Lee is not available please leave a message on the school's answering machine.

Y5 will be swimming until the end of term, every Thursday afternoon at Boldon School.



Easter Praise

Will be led by Y3 & Y4 on 26th March at 9.30am in Church.



EASTER HOLIDAYS

School closes: 1.00p.m., Thursday, 28th March. School reopens 8.45a.m., Monday, 15th April